
 

Volume 16 

Call for Contributing Editors 
We are issuing a call for Contributing Editors for the 

16th Volume of the Paterson Review of International 

Affairs, a scholarly journal exclusively showcasing the 

work of graduate students in the field of international 

affairs. We are seeking applicants to take part in the 

selection process which will take place in February 

2016. Successful candidates will be credited in the 

journal as contributing editors and will receive a copy 

of the final product.  

Please indicate your interest by sending an email with a 

copy of you CV to patersonreview@gmail.com by 

January 1st, 2016.  
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